
               Dosbarth Cribyn          

                           Nursery newsletter-Summer Term 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  

We’ve been very busy since we started the new term and have warmly welcomed 
new friends into the class.  
Our theme for summer term is ‘Competition’ and we will be asking – ‘Are we all the 
same?’ We will be completing lots of fun activities in class, learning about our 
similarities and differences, likes and dislikes, and investigating how high we can 
jump. We will discuss different sorts of team and what makes a good team. We will 
also be finding out about the Olympics/Paralympics and trying some of the sports. 
 
Some of the activities we will be completing include: - 
 

• Language and literacy Sound and name recognition/writing and letter 
formation. Sharing of a range of books on our theme with follow-up activities 
including role-play, letters, lists and sequencing. Revising Welsh greetings and 
questions including ‘Pwy wyt ti?’ ‘Sut wyt ti?’, ‘Bore da’, ‘Prynhawn da’, ‘Hwyl 
fawr’, ‘Barod?’ and learning ‘Sut mae’r tywydd?’ 

• Mathematics and numeracy Counting, number recognition and formation, 
pictograms, shape, sorting, measuring, and capacity. 

• Expressive arts Music and dance lessons with subject specialists, creating artwork 
and singing songs linked to the theme. 

• Health and Well-being Discussion of similarities and differences between 
ourselves and our friends. Discussion of how we can be a good team member. 
Discussion of the importance of healthy eating and exercise. Taking part in 
different physical activities. 

• Humanities Discussion of the Olympics, its history and where the 
Olympics/Paralympics will take place. 

• Science and Technology Comparing our features with those of our friends and 
team t-shirt design. 
 
 

Details of the books we will be looking at, our sound/number of the week and other 
information will continue to be shared weekly using Seesaw.  
 
 
 



Snack 
The charge for nursery snack for this half term is £12.00. Please return £12.00 in 
the envelope sent home today by Friday 3rd May. Cash is preferable as items are 
purchased for the children as needed during the week, to ensure freshness. If your 
child has an allergy to any food/drink that you have not informed school of 
previously, please let me know so that I can update our records accordingly. 
 
 
Bookworm 
The children can choose a book to bring home each week from our ‘Bookworm’ class 
library collection. Please spend time enjoying the book with your child at home and 
return it to school when you have finished with it. A new book will then be sent out 
on the following Thursday. If you have a book at home from last term or autumn 
term, please return it. 
 
P.E.  

Dance will take place each Thursday. Please send your child to school dressed in 
joggers/leggings/shorts, t-shirt/top, school jumper/cardigan and trainers for this 
session. 
 
Mr Marshallsay 
Mr Marshallsay will teach the children each Friday this term. 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 

Please do not hesitate to come and see me if you have any queries. 
 
Mrs Gaisford ☺ 
 

 

  


